

AGREED REPORT 
Board of Management 
Coláiste na Toirbhirte 
March 11th, 2025


The Child Protection Oversight Report, Anti-Bullying Report and Data Protection Reports were presented to the Board.
The Annual Financial Accounts were received and acknowledged by CEIST. 
Two PME 2 students have been allocated to Coláiste na Toirbhirte for 2025-2026. Senior Management have met with these students. The Board accepted their appointment to the school. 
The Initial Teacher Allocations schedule has been received. In the context of Circular 0064/2024 and other demands, The Board will make an appeal to the allocations section of the DES for additional teaching hours. 
The Board extended their Best Wishes to the Transition Year Team and Students travelling to Amsterdam on their overseas visit. 
A whole staff Bi Cineálta half- day will be facilitated by Senior Management on Friday April 4th. There will be no classes for students from 12 noon. Relevant Surveys have been completed. A draft Bi Cineálta policy will issue to the Board in June 2024. 
A Biennial Post of Responsibility Review will commence on March 26th at a Croke Park Meeting with staff. A post review working group will be established. Draft Roles and Responsibilities will be presented to the Board at the May meeting. 
The Board congratulated staff and students on the variety of extra-curricular activities and sports available during lunchtimes and after school. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Board extended their best wishes to students for their Music practicals and Home Economics practicals.
Best Wishes to leaving cert students as they prepare for their Orals which will take place during the Easter Break. 
The next Board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday May 13th, 2025. 
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